
   

 
NEBRASKALAND MODEL T AND ANTIQUE CAR CLUB 

 

President: Steve Hughes (402-450-2524) 

Vice President:  Mike Vaughn (402-540-0573) 

Secretary: Beth Vaughn (402-540-8100) 

Treasurer: Rich Johnston (402-598-2947) 
 

 Board of Directors 

Ken Cheney (402-326-7788), Bobbie Fye (614-549-2352) 

Jerry Hutchison (402-328-9914), Ken Hunkins (402-304-2296), Norm Sell (402-797-7333) 
 

Henry Ford’s Common Sense: Happy Birthday, Henry! – celebrating his 160th birthday on July 30th. The 

Model T will be 115 years old on October 1st of this year. 
 

JULY 2023 NEWSLETTER 
 

Six club members met for the June meeting and drive to Morse Bluff, but we didn’t have enough officers or 

members in attendance for a club meeting so there will not be an attachment of meeting minutes for June.  

Steve and Susie led the drive to lunch in their Center Door sedan and Mike and Beth followed in their 1922 

Touring car. Bobbie Fye didn’t drive a T, but joined us for lunch. The weather was very nice and we enjoyed a 

pleasant drive along country roads. 
 

Mark your Calendar:  

Saturday, July 15th the club will meet at Orschlen (Bomgaars) on Cornhusker and Highway 77 at 8:30 am to 

follow Steve and Susie Hughes to the Camp Creek Threshers Show on Bluff Road just a short drive north of 

Waverly. If you drive an antique car, you can enter the grounds through the exhibitors’ gate at no cost though 

you will need to fill out paperwork as an exhibitor. Bring lawn chairs for a club meeting at 10:00 am. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

Friday, July 7th Antique car hobby and the friends we gather along the way are a big part of our married lives. 

We wish for our Nebraskaland Model T and Antique Car Club members to join us in celebrating our 50 years of 

marriage. Please see the invitation below and mark your calendar for July 7 to view the wonderful museum and 

enjoy a piece of cake with us. 

 

 



August 12: the club will tour Robbers’ Cave in Lincoln at 10:00 am ($18.00 per person). We will also include a 

drive for either breakfast or lunch, more to come in the August newsletter. 

 

 News from/about Club Members: No new updates. 

 

 MTFCA information: if you need to renew your national membership ($50.00 annually or $700.00 for a 

lifetime membership) you can do so online at mtfca.com, you can print the form from the web site and mail it in 

with payment, or contact Rachel at the business office at (765) 373-3106.  

 

UPCOMING NATIONAL EVENTS 2023: information on the following events can be found at mtfca.com or in 

the “Vintage Ford” magazine. 

❖ 40th Annual Hillbilly Tour in NW Arkansas: September 6 – 10 

❖ Indiana Covered Bridge Tour: September 27 

Future planning 2024:  

❖ MTFCA 59th Annual Meeting in Oklahoma City, OK: March 22 – 24, 2024 

❖ MTFCA 2024 National Tour “Trails Less Traveled” in San Diego, CA: June 16 – 19, 2024. 
 

Still praying for rain, 

Beth 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


